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Missouri Music Educators Association

A federated state association of the National Association for Music Education

December 4, 2015
Kelley Head
310 Hwy 5 and 240 North, Apt 6
Fayette, Missouri  65248
Dear Kelley,

I am pleased to inform you that this year’s selection committee for induction into the MMEA Hall of Fame has selected your nominee, Larry Bennett.  Please note that it is the responsibility of the nominator to contact and communicate with the recipient.   (1) You may contact the recipient personally to inform him/her of this award.   (2) You may keep the recognition in secret and secure his/her attendance at the Third General Session at the MMEA Conference when the award will be presented.  

Please be certain that the recipient will be in attendance at the Third General Session at the 2016 MMEA In-Service Workshop/Conference on Friday, January 29, 2016, at 7:45pm.  The recipient will be asked to make their comments, if any, brief and within a two minute time frame.

As of this time, you are the only person that is aware of this honor.  Traditionally, it is proper to not divulge the recipient name to the public, as the official announcement of the Hall of Fame inductees will be made at the conference.  However, it is always a kind gesture to invite the recipient’s close relatives and friends to the induction ceremony. Please ask the same respect of anonymity regarding the publication of the award from anyone (family, etc) that you may notify.
Thank you for taking the time to nominate Mr. Bennett for this prestigious award.  Please feel free to contact me with any questions.
Sincerely,

Rob

Rob Nichols

Past-President, MMEA

Past-President, MMEA

Rob Nichols
329 Brightfield Drive, Ballwin, MO  63021
573-424-8505

past-president@mmea.net












